
Attention Pinnacol Assurance:  

Fax: 303-361-5000  

Email: customer_service@pinnacol.com 

 

Re: Reaffirmation of Aviation & Occupational Medicine as a Designated Provider 
 

Please accept this letter as our Notice of Designated Medical Provider, AND ensure that our 
account is credited the 2.5% designation discount for this and all future policy periods. 

 
We have historically selected Aviation & Occupational Medicine (Vendor #113840) to be 
one of our designated medical providers. In response to your recent communication 
regarding this designation, we are hereby re-affirming our choice to designate Aviation 
& Occupational Medicine/Michael Ladwig MD, for this and all future policy periods, 
UNLESS we reach out ourselves to change that designation.   

 

We do not authorize Pinnacol to replace them with any other provider at this or any 
other time in the future. If they have been removed from our list of providers, please 
reinstate them immediately. 

Company Name on Policy:    

Policy Number:   

Date of Re-Affirmation of Designation:   

Printed Name of Company Representative:  Title  

Signature of Authorized Company Representative:     

customer_service@pinnacol.com

